
  
 
 
December 3, 2021 
 
Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
 
Subject:  NBSR response to request for supplemental information on request to restart the 
NBSR 
 
Ref: Docket 50-184, TR-5 Facility License 
 
Sirs/Madams: 
 
In response to the November 18, 2021 NRC request for supplemental information, we are 
enclosing answers and analyses.  Please contact Thomas Newton, NCNR Deputy 
Director, if you have any questions.   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Robert Dimeo 
Director 
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